
 

 
 
Dear Consultee 
 
 
New Planning Enforcement Policy – Consultation exercise 

 
The Council is in the process of reviewing and amending its Planning Enforcement 
Policy. The current draft of the new document is now subject to consultation and 
the Council would welcome your views.  
 
The document is attached to this email and can also be found at 
https://www.rushcliffe.gov.uk/planningandgrowth/enforcement/ 
 
Any comments should be emailed to planningandgrowth@rushcliffe.gov.uk by 
29th January 2021.  Comments should relate only to the draft policy. 
 
The document will then be reviewed and presented for adoption to a meeting of 
the Council at the next available meeting following the conclusion of the 
consultation period. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Andrew Pegram 
Service Manager – Communities 
 

When telephoning, please ask for :  Planning and Growth  

Telephone no : 0115 9819911  

Email: planningandgrowth@rushcliffe.gov.uk  

Our Reference :Planning 

Enforcement Policy  
 

Your Reference :  

Date : 17 December 2020  
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